Christ the Lord Church Office Hours
Sandy: Monday - Friday, 9:30am - 12:30pm
(please call first if you need to meet with Sandy)

Sunday Service: 10 am

E-News for the week of Nov. 10-16, 2022
Temporary Editor (while Elaine Brady is recovering): Sandy McNeel

November
Sunday, Nov. 13...postponed First Sunday

special donation - Lois’s Discretionary Fund
Saturday, Nov. 19 at 4 pm...Vestry meeting
via Zoom.

Sunday, Nov. 27 ... first Sunday of Advent

Thursday & Friday, Nov. 24 & 25...Church
Office closed for Thanksgiving. There will be
no Thanksgiving church service.

December

Saturday, Dec. 24...7:30 pm Carol Sing,
8:00 pm Festive candle-light Eucharist

Sunday, Dec. 25 Christmas at 10 am
a cappella choral Eucharist.
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Senior Warden Corner: (back next week!)

Sympathy messages to Bob Scott: Cards
may be sent to his home address:
7300 Chateau Dr., Parma, OH 44130

We continue to pray for comfort and peace for
Bob, knowing that his (and our) beloved Joe is
at eternal rest with the Lord.

Stewardship Campaign
Sunday, November 6...Commitment Sunday

Stewardship materials for 2023 (letter from
Rev. Lois & vestry members, pledge form, time
& talent form) are NOW available in the
narthex. Please complete these and return
them in the offering plate or mail to the church
at your earliest convenience. Thank you!

Thursday, November 10...Stewardship
materials were mailed to homebound members

and those who did not attend the Commitment
Sunday service.

Paul Hsi will act as pledge secretary and
handle returned forms

Commitment Sunday Augmented
Eellowship: Trisha Finnegan thanks all those
who brought food, along with all those who
helped set up and clean up after our wonderful
fellowship time last Sunday. We even had
good weather for being outside! Likewise, we
give a big THANK YOU to Trisha for being our
Fellowship organizer every week! Well done,
Trisha!

Fellowship Refreshments... Just a reminder
that there is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex if

you would like to bring a food item. Thank you
for your help to keep this lovely tradition going.

Would you like to help bring communion
to elders in assisted living? Rev. Lois

will be taking communion to residents of
Piedmont Gardens in Oakland once a
month. Anyone wishing to join her in this
outreach service is welcome, either for one
visit or more. Carpooling is possible; please
contact Rev. Lois.

Donations to the “Ark” Birthday Bank are
given to the Episcopal Impact Fund.

Donations and pledge payments to support
CTL and our various ministries may be given
at https://christthelord.gvtls.com, or by sending
a check to the church.
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